STATE OF NORTH CAROCLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

RoY COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, III
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
November 21, 2017
TO: Bidders
SUBJECT: Rejection of all bids

CONTRACT NO:  10-61-070

DESCRIPTION: Miscellaneous Asphalt Resurfacing, Milling, Widening, Shoulder
Construction, Shoulder Reconstruction and Thermoplastic
Pavement Markings

This letter is to inform you that all bids received and opened on November 15, 2017 for
the subject contract have been rejected. In the opinion of the Bid Review Committee, the
bid price for Mobilization was higher than expected and the Department could not justify
using this contract for the purpose it was intended. This contract will be modified and re-
advertised at a later date yet to be determined. At the appropriate time, you can access a
revised bid package at our NCDOT Division 10 website in the usual manner.

If there are any questions regarding this project, please contact me at (704) 983-4400.
Si Yy,

Tery¥ Burleson

Division Proposal Engineer

cc:  Kellie Crump, Division Project Manager
Brett Canipe, Deputy Division Engineer
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